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Thursday, January 08, 1998

re Letter of Reference -Stephen Parsons

Dear Sir/ Madam

I am a coordinating instructor with the Division of Contract Training Services at the College of the North Atlantic in St. John's, Newfoundland. I have been asked to provide the following reference as a manager and colleague of Stephen Parsons who is applying for admission to your postgraduate Masters of Education/ IT program.

Stephen first came to work for me at the Avalon Community College 8 years ago as an instructor of computer operating systems and application software. Since then, Avalon has merged with the College of the North Atlantic, and Stephen has continued to develop and deliver computer and business courses to our IT and office technology programs. In his most recent assignments, Stephen has been called upon to teach (primarily) Internet and HTML authoring courses to our computer support/ micro specialist programs.

Evaluations of Stephen's performance by his students have been consistently favorable, and I have felt comfortable offering his teaching services to all contracts for which his skills were appropriate. Due to recent program reductions and faculty distribution, Stephen has been assigned significantly reduced workloads over the past few terms. This under-utilization of his skills, would likely not occur had he formal certification in IT areas.

Stephen has recently expressed a great deal of interest in professional development in IT and in gaining international experience. To that end he has volunteered his services to the College's International Team and has attended in-service language lessons. The program description for which Stephen is currently seeking enrollment is a perfect fit for his background, ambition, and interest. With appropriate certification, I feel confident that Stephen will excel in his Studies and employment. I have no reservation at all in recommending his candidacy to your program.

If you require further details or confirmation of this reference you may reach me at (709) 758-7190 or email gpower@admin.nortlantic.nf.ca at your convenience.
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